Harundale Civic Association/general meeting/May 5 minutes

Meeting called to order @7:00 @ Saunder's Park.

An open forum was established, allowing residents to speak for three minutes at the end of business and when invited to do so.

Everyone was welcomed, and reminded that there was a table with masks, sanitizers. Residents were reminded to social distance and encouraged to sign in.

Membership cards were at the front table and available for residents for \$2.00. One must have one to be a voting member. Voting member card isn't the same as HOA dues for property and those in attendance were reminded of that.

Mission Statement was read by Marc Rubin. The mission statement is available online.

Meeting Rules were read by Marc Rubin.

Introduction of Guests were made, a representative from Northern District Police force was in attendance. The Corporal gave a report on the status of the crime level in the Harundale neighborhood. Which at this time is low. He also talked about different ways the police and the community have been working together to achieve this.

Treasure's report was given by Dee Jennings. This detailed report can be viewed online.

Old Business:

Santa Tour was a success even during Covid and biggest turnout yet.

Community Pillar that was destroyed will be replaced at no cost to the community.

Flower beds were placed in Oakwood Park.

Holiday Dinner will resume if more people regularly attend meetings.

Speed Humps and guidelines were discussed.

Sidewalks were discussed.

Fourth of July cookout is planned for 7-3-2021.

Questions opened and out of that discussion quite a few people stepped up and gave their names to volunteer for different jobs.

Meeting Called to order @ 8:00